
    
    


Christ Central 

exists to make and grow followers 

of Jesus through Worship, 
Community and Service

Proverbs 29:18...”Where there is 
no VISION, my people perish”

First Time Here?  
We are honored to have you with us today. Please fill out a guest registration 
card and drop it in the  collection plate or take it to our Guest Services kiosk 
in the foyer. As a Thank you for worshipping with us, we also have a small  
gift at Guest Services for our new visitors.  We hope to see you again soon! 

Open Communion…  
If you are a visitor, 
we invite you to 
join us as we 
observe 
communion each 

week. Take the bread and wine 
as it is passed. Take the bread 
and hold onto the wine…we 
will take the wine together.

Sermon Notes 

January 13, 2019  
 Welcome! 

We are a church that seeks to honor God, follow Jesus Christ, and live by 
the Spirit. We want to share with others the joy we have found. Group life 
is core to the life of Central. Here we experience and give love, support 
and care for each other. It is also where we witness spiritual transformation 
of lives. No matter where your interests and talents lie, you will find 
opportunities to grow spiritually and to serve others.

2010 N. Cocoa Blvd. 
Cocoa, FL 32922 

Phone 
Office: 636-7671 

E-Mail 
christcentral51@gmail.com 

Web  
www.cocoachurch.org 

Live Streaming 
 Sunday at 10:15 AM 

  Bible Class   
9:00-9:45 AM 
Meet & Greet  

 Coffee/Doughnuts  

Pastor 
Don Adkins 

Music Ministry 
Chris Givens 

Children’s Ministry 
Chris Givens  

Finance Secretary 
Terri Bowen  

Elders 
Mick Anderson 

Carl Russell 
   Ken Denny 
           Richard Thomas 

      Want to be part of the Christ Central family? It’s Easy!!!  
Central 101 is our introduction class for people considering membership at Christ 
Central. Over a four week period you will learn about our Central family and have 
an opportunity to get all your questions answered.  Sign up at guest services 
or call the church office at 636-7671. 
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You're Giving Matters 
January Weekly Offering

January 6      $ 3,102.00
January 13    $ 
January 20    $ 
January 27    $ 
A special Thank you to Cindy 
Thomas who has been 
volunteering for the past several 
months as our Finance Secretary. 
Terri Bowen has now taken that 
position. 

Our children’s 
worship 
program is 
conducted every 

Sunday during worship assembly. It is 
especially designed for children 4 to 
12 years old. If you desire, have your 
child follow the other children upstairs 
just prior to start of the sermon.

Prayer Request Line 

Carol Schoenmann 321-626-861

News & Notes For the Children 

Richard Thomas is the Elder on call 
for the month of January.  You can 
reach Richard  at 407-790-5010

We celebrate everyone’s birthday 
on the 2nd Wednesday of each 
month with cake & ice cream. If 
you are new to Central, please 
stop by Guest Services to pick up 
the membership information 
packet. Fill it out and return it to 
either Gayle Anderson or Brenda 
Adkins. Your information will be 
added to our church data base. 
Also, family,

January Birthdays
06…Bill Barnett
10…Jim Osborn
11…Stacy Smith
14…John Armelini
21… Pauline Snell 
30…Linda Malone

Upcoming Events 

c              Our ladies Bible class     
                 will resume on
                Thursday, January 24th at 
                6:30 pm. We will be using a 
study book by Nancy DeMoss entitled 
“Surrender.”  Teri Bowen will be 
facilitating the class. If you need a 
book let her know. 

   Also ladies, there is a sign up sheet at 
Guest Services if you are interested in 
attending the February Fire Women’s 
Conference. The Theme for this event is 
“Unleashed” and will be held Saturday, 
February 2,2019 from 9:00 am until 2:30 
PM.at the First Church of The Nazarene 
in Melbourne. Early bird registration is 
$20 per person until January 11th. Price 
increases to $30 per person on the 12th. 
Deadline to register is January 26th. Talk 
with Terri Bowen for more information.  

Adventure IN Missions 
If you would like to help  
Ashley Adkins in AIM, and in 
her mission work in Brazil, 
send your check to: 


Sun Valley Christian Church

4825 Barna Avenue

Titusville, Fl. 32780 


You can send some amount 
each month or you can help 

with a one time amount to her.  
Both are very much 

appreciated.

Do you have the Heart of a 
Servant ?  There are many ways to 
serve your Central family.  
Volunteers are needed to prepare 
Communion one month out of the 
year. Volunteers are also  needed as 
Greeters, for Children’s Worship, 
and to work in the Nursery. You can 
volunteer for one or all of the 
ministries at Guest Services.  

During Worship there is  an 
attended nursery downstairs .in 
room B-7 for infants  

and children up to 

4 years of age. 

Our ushers will be 

glad to assist you in                  
finding the correct room.


February 15th 
6:00 PM


Food, Fun

Entertainment

You do not want to miss this! 
 Sign up at Guest Services 

   Cost is $5 

Community Counts

(LITE)


Next Saturday, January 20th 
here at the building beginning 

at 8:00 am  


Family Promise Dinner
Last chance to sign up for the 
Family Promise appreciation 
Dinner on January 25th. For 
questions, see Gayle Anderson 
at Guest Services. 

Prayer Request 


Cindy Thomas & Carol Schoenmann 
have a table set up in the foyer for 
your prayer requests. If you have a 
prayer request stop by the table and 
let them know and your requests will 
be made know during our worship 
service. 



